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DENNEY OFFERS GUEST OPINION TO EDITORS, ASSOCIATED PRESS 

(BOISE) - Idaho Secretary of State Lawerence Denney is submitting to the press a 500 word guest 

opinion regarding the coverage and details surrounding the President’s Advisory Committee on Election 

Integrity letter that he received on July 3rd.  The guest opinion also addresses the string of events that 

followed over the last 2 weeks.   

“I am requesting that these editors please consider publishing my guest opinion as a service and 

communication to the concerned voters and citizens of Idaho, many of whom are contacting our office 

with less than the full details on this issue,” says Denney. “I thank them in advance for their 

consideration.” 

In an effort to clearly communicate to and relieve the concerns of Idaho citizens, the Secretary has 

additionally published the opinion letter, an Open Letter to Idaho Citizens, on the Secretary of State 

website, where readers will also find a comprehensive timeline and additional details. 

The letter is online at:  http://sos.idaho.gov/pressrelease/commissiondetails/opinion.pdf  

The Timeline and Details page is at: http://sos.idaho.gov/pressrelease/commissiondetails/index.html  
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